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Dear Parents, 

 

 

 Children may dress up for Halloween next Friday. We ask that children do 

not bring any props/accessories to school – i.e: broomsticks, wands, swords 

etc. 

 

 

 Fundraiser for defibrillator 

 

Raffle tickets are currently on sale in the school. €2 a strip, 3 strips for €5. 

The draw will take place on Saturday 6th November in Barrons Pub. A 

memorial darts tournament will take place on the night and all proceeds will 

go towards the purchase of a defibrillator for each primary school. 

 

 

 School photos will be taken on Thursday 21st October. We ask that all 

children come to school in full uniform. As it is a P.E. day Junior & Senior 

Infants together with 1st & 2nd class may wear runners to school. All other 

classes will need to bring their P.E. gear with them to change into. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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